
 

Unaccompanied Minors 
 
 
 
 
 

Some parents request that their child fly as an unaccompanied minor.  Please inform our office 
international@abbyschools.ca as far in advance so that we can notify the airport reception company.  
 
The only name we can provide is Jim Cordina, the owner of Language Limousine.  He has many staff 
members and we never know exactly which one will be greeting the student, therefore we cannot 
provide the exact name of the greeter.  Jim provides his greeters with a form authorizing them to pick 
up the student on his behalf.  We have operated this way for many years without any problems. 
 
Please be sure that your student has the Airport Arrival Instructions which can be found on the 
“Documents” page of our website https://international.abbyschools.ca/  under “How to apply”   
 
 If you have any questions please contact international@abbyschools.ca 
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